
Board of Education 
Curriculum and Instruction Subcommittee 

Newtown, CT 
 

Minutes of the Board of Education Curriculum and Instruction Subcommittee meeting held on 
 January 12, 2016 in the Board of Education Conference Room. 
 

J. Vouros       M. Ku      L. Rodrigue    J. Evans Davila 
 
 

J. Vouros call the meeting to order at 10 a.m. 
 
The Pilot Course Proposal, “Video Game Design (I and II)”, was reviewed for details and clarification. 
Newtown High School would like to start this pilot program September 2016 and have it available as an 
elective for incoming freshman.  
The course will then be evaluated after six months by the C and I Subcommittee and a possible survey 
offered to the enrolled students on their thoughts regarding the new pilot.   A curriculum would be 
written during the summer of 2016 and presented to the Curriculum Council before being presented to 
the BOE as a course at the end of the following school year (2017).  
 
M.Ku motioned to bring the Pilot Course Proposal “Video Game Design (I and II)” to the Board for 
approval. J. Vouros seconded.  Motion passes unanimously 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:50 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Beverly Schaedler 
 
 

These are draft minutes and are subject to the approval of the C and I Subcommittee 


